Year 1

The homework expectation for Year 1 students is that each child reads their "take home reader”, to an adult
or sibling, as well as practising their word train/sight words, every Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday and
Thursday night. On Friday, the students may share a piece of published writing, with their parent/caregiver,
as well as practising their weekly song/ poem.

Year 2

Year 2 students are expected to read a book, and practise their sight words every day from Monday to
Thursday. On Friday they will take home their poem book to read over the weekend.

Students may also be given weekly sounds/ spelling words to learn, some basic facts or a maths game.

Year 3

For homework, students are expected to read either to a family/whanau/household member or read
independently each night of the week. Books will be provided in class for the children however they are
welcome to use their own books from home or the library.

Spelling work will be practised during class time however if you would like to have words to work on each
night at home please see your child's classroom teacher.

During the year there may be individual needs identified which will require some extra homework but this will
be discussed with you at the time.

Year4and 5

For homework, students are expected to read either to a family/whanau/household member or read
independently each night of the week for about 20 minutes. Books will be provided in class for the children
however they are welcome to use their own books from home or the library.

Spelling work will be practised during class time however if you would like to have words to work on each
night at home please see your child's classroom teacher.

During the year there may be individual needs identified which will require some extra homework but this will
be discussed with you at the time.

Year 5 and 6

For homework, students are expected to read either to a family/whanau/household member or read
independently each night of the week for about 20 minutes. Children have access to school library books or
they can use their own books from home.

There are a range of online options for different curriculum areas if you would like your child to do these at
home. Ask your child, or see their teacher for available options. During the year, there may be individual
needs identified which will require some extra homework, but this will be discussed with you at the time.



